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In May 2023 we notified impacted members of the closure of certain investment options. 
 
Due to technical issues with our registry provider, the closure of these investment options will be rescheduled, 
as we believe this will result in a better experience for our members. The updated schedule is as follows: 

• 6 September 2023 – Members are able to continue to transact on the closing options until 3pm on this 
date 

• 12 September 2023 – Investment strategies updated to allow holding of up to 100% in cash in 
preparation of the closures 

• 14 September 2023 – Investment options close. Any remaining members in the closing options are 
moved to the reallocation option selected by PSL. 

Please accept our apologies for any inconvenience caused by the rescheduling of the investment option 
closures. If you have any questions or would like more information, please speak to your financial adviser, 
email investments@perpetual.com.au, or phone us on 1800 003 001 during 8:30am - 6:00pm (AEST). 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Daren Donnellan 

Chief Operating Officer 

Operations & Technology 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This information has been prepared by Perpetual Superannuation Limited (PSL) ABN 84 008 416 831, AFSL 225246, RSE L0003315 as 
trustee of the Perpetual’s Select Superannuation Fund (ABN 51 068 260 563) (the Fund). It is general information only and is not intended to 
provide you with financial advice or take into account your objectives, financial situation or needs. You should consider, with a financial 
adviser, whether the information is suitable for your circumstances. To the extent permitted by law, no liability is accepted for any loss or 
damage as a result of any reliance on this information. The Product Disclosure Statement (PDS) for the Fund, issued by PSL, should be 
considered before deciding whether to acquire or hold units in any of the options. The PDS and Target Market Determination can be obtained 
by calling 1800 003 001 or visiting out website www.perpetual.com.au. No company in the Perpetual Group (Perpetual Group means 
Perpetual Limited ABN 86 000 431 827 and its subsidiaries) guarantees the performance of any fund/option or the return of an investor’s 
capital. 
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More information 
Contact your financial adviser or call: 
Investor Service: 1800 003 001 

Email: investments@perpetual.com.au 

perpetual.com.au 


